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As a retired senior citizen I am concerned about this bill raising prices on fuel and 

vehicles.  Many of us are being taxed out of our homes by things like these.  While 

fuel prices are lowering nation wide not so in Oregon and a few other states that keep 

raising taxes on fuel and other things.  Think of what this does to many struggling 

Oregonians.  We will remember which party did this to us at election time.  It is long 

past time to think of struggling taxpayers when trying to add more on us.  Vote no. 


